

All Hallows Catholic College

A Voluntary Academy | National Teaching School

Aspire not to have more but to be more

Brooklands Avenue, Macclesfield, Cheshire SK11 8LB | Telephone: 01625 426138 | Fax: 01625 468126 | admin@allhallows.org.uk | www.allhallows.org.uk

Principal - Mr T Beesley

March 2021

Dear parent or carer,

The College's Pathways Evening is scheduled to take place on Tuesday 30th March. Due to Covid-19 restrictions, we will be holding the event virtually.

On the evening of Tuesday 30th March, we would like to invite Y9 forms to one of two meetings which will be held via Teams. All information shared will be available on the College website under the 'Pathways' tab accessible from the homepage. These meetings are therefore **not** compulsory, but an opportunity for us to explain the process and allow you to ask any questions, if you have any queries.

Year 9 form groups A, B, C and F: We would like to invite you to the 5:00pm session. Year 9 form groups M, N, S and W: We would like to invite you to the 5:45pm session.

The aim of the session is to:

- Introduce and explain the process
- Direct you to further information
- Answer any questions and concerns

The invitation to the Teams meeting will be sent to your child via their account. Please can you, therefore, sign into Teams and join the meeting which will be in their calendar.

Prior to this evening we will send you, electronically, the Pathways booklet and Options form. Your child will also return from school with a paper copy of the Options form and the booklet.

The deadline for submitting the form is Tuesday 27th April. Please either email an electronic copy of the form to pathways@allhallows.org.uk or a paper copy can be handed in to the appropriate form tutor.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

G. Roberts

Assistant Principal – Raising standards and curriculum.

g.roberts@allhallows.org.uk